
152 Duchess Avenue 
Lucan, Ontario N0M 2J0 
 
March 25,2016 
 
Professor Linda McKay 
Professor of Health Promotion and Epidemiology 
George Brown College School of Dental Health 
Toronto, ON M5A 0B6 
 
Dear Professor McKay,  
 
This is Jessica Arnold from the dental hygiene graduating class of 2014. I hope 
you are doing well. I would like to have you as a reference for a dental hygiene 
position I am applying for with the Middlesex-London Health Unit. This position 
will allow me to provide educational seminars, engage in school screenings, 
initiate clinical procedures to individuals on the Ontario Works program, and 
become involved in fluoride and sealant programs in the area.  
 
I feel as though you are familiar with the experiences and growth I had when 
working with Toronto Public Health, Parkdale Community Health Centre, 
Baycrest Geriatric Hospital, and Downtown Montessori as you were the professor 
who coordinated with these facilities. I would love for you to mention the research 
project we engaged in together, and the collaborative work required to yield the 
finished product. Teamwork is such a strong basis for public health; therefore, I 
would like them to know I have some experience in this area.  
 
If you could please provide me with a letter of reference to the Human Resources 
Department at the Middlesex-London Health Unit, I would greatly appreciate this. 
It is due to by April 8 through fax (519-663-5086) or email (recruit@mlhu.on.ca) to 
the health unit. You have taught me a great deal and I would like to pass that 
information onto my community. Here is a link to my LinkedIn profile if you’d like: 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/jessfrancisarnold?trk=hp-identity-name. Thank you.  
 
 
Warm regards,  
 
 
 
 
Jessica Arnold  
 
 
 
 
 



	

 

 

 

 

	


